
PURSTON  INFANT  SCHOOL 
Nunn’s Lane, Featherstone 

                                                   Tel:  01977 704344 

                                             www.purstoninfants.co.uk 

 

14th March 2022                                          

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As part of our drive to promote reading for pleasure, we are pleased to inform you that we 

will be hosting a travelling Book Fair from 28th March to 1st April.  The books will be 

available to browse online from Friday, 11th March and to order and pay for in advance if this 

is what you would like to do.   

 

Please visit https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1174790.   

 

Our school’s details should come up on the screen. 

In addition, children will be visiting the Book Fair during school hours so that they can 

browse the books themselves.  The fair will be open for parents to accompany their children at 

the end of the school day for the whole of that week.  Payment can also be made on the day 

by scanning a QR code on your mobile telephone. 

 

You will find more information about the fair by visiting 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/parents 

 

Each time you make a purchase we will be able to earn free books for our school to 

supplement our library.  

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Mrs C Inhester 

KS1 and English Leader                                 

                                                          

The Designated Senior lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Phillip Barnett, 

supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne, and Family support worker Kerry Dyas.  

Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 
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